
Antonia Hover 

correspondence'^^B 
8/11/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07716-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:10 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket number 2025001 1 -El 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 7:12 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket number 20250011-EI 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: oregonred <oregonred@cox.net> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 4:39 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket number 20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I have been an FPL customer for many years. I have always been pleased with the service. We recently had a 
multi hour power outage because of an accident in our neighborhood. I contacted FPL and was told and the 
problem was fixed as soon as possible The information was very helpful to me. 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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